To: Finance, Revenue and Bonding Committee

From: Nelson . Veiga

Waterbury

1249 Wine Bar
Re: Please support HB 7054, An Act Concerning Keno
Date: 47872015

This letter is to share my approval for Keno with the Lottery commission. We feel that Keno
would make a wonderful addition to the 1249 Wine Bar. Please not that we here at the 1249
support any decision of the Connecticut Lottery commission to return Keno to the state.
Regards,

Nelson

1248 Wine Bar
Nelson S. Veiga

1249 West Main St.
Waterbury, CT 06708
(203)756-1249 Phone
(203)753-1249 Fax
(860)944-8889 Mobile
www.1249winebar.com




